
 

 

GC Board recognizes and honors Rebels Baseball Team for 2015 season 
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The George County Board of Supervisors welcomed and recognized the 2015 Rebels Baseball Team for 

winning the 5A South State Title and advancing to play in the 5A State High School Championship Series. 

Each player and coach received a personalized certificate bearing the County's seal honoring the team's 

accomplishments.  

Head Coach Brandon Davis thanked the supervisors for their individual support this season and throughout the 

years. Along with the team, more than a dozen Rebel parents, grandparents, and supporters accompanied the 

players to the June 1 Board Meeting. 

Lower row (L to R): Sup. Henry Cochran, Dist. 5; Sup. Kelly Wright, Dist. 2; Chancery Clerk Cammie Byrd; Sup. Larry McDonald, 

Dist. 3; Sup. Larry Havard, Dist. 4; Sup. Fred Croom, Dist. 1.Team Upper Row (not in order, not all pictured): Tanner Huddleston, 

Kyle Whittington, Cameron Cotton, Jakob Green, Bryson Scott, Ashton Schultz, Jarett Anders, Blake Fields, Kyle Estes, West 

Whittington, Cameron Schultz, Jathan Staton, Bryson Solomon, Connor Dunlap, Joel Mallette, Chance Shepherd, Michael Travers, 

Micha Fairley, Walker Robbins, Hunter Reeves, Kyle Cochran, Ian Goff, Devayne Smith, Mack Overstreet, Jace Hartfield, Trevor 

McDonald, Logan Tanner, Coby Cochran, Ethon Coleman, Chase Fairley. Coaching Staff (not in order, not all pictured): Brandon 

Davis, Tim Davis, Lyle Kennedy, Jarod Edmonton, Brandon Dykes, and Kevin Morgan. 

 


